
From: 
 

Sent on: Friday, September 13, 2024 7:09:57 AM 
To: RIIOElectricityTransmission"@ofgem.gov.uk 
Subject: Re: Notice of Ofgem's tCSNP2 Consultation Extension [OFFICIAL ] 
Attachments: Ofgem Transmission Consultation Response V2 .pdf (173.29 KB) 

 

Dear Ofgem 

Regarding the extension to the tCSNP2 consultation deadline, detailed below, I submitted a 
consultation response before the original deadline but with the extra time made available from 
the extension, have taken the opportunity to add some additional items and correct a few 
issues with the response. 

Would it be possible to replace my original consultation response, that I submitted on 
30/08/2024, with the updated version which I have attached please? 

Thanks, 

 


